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> From: James Brown
> Sent: Friday, 10 July 2015 9:58 AM

>To: EPC

> Subject: Submission to The Parliamentary Inquiry into Unconventional Gas

>

> Let’s move forward, not continue to stay trapped in the fossil fuel era.

>

> Victoria needs to transition rapidly to zero net emissions. There is growing evidence of fugitive emissions (ie.
leaking) from unconventional gas processes, showing that gas is not as clean as once thought, and there is no time
for fossil fuels that are just less dirty. Gas therefore has no place in Victoria’s future energy mix. If Victoria is to be
considered a leader on climate change, the government cannot allow a new gas industry to be established.

>

> A Victorian gas industry will not save consumers money. The best solution for consumers to reduce gas bills is
through energy efficiency initiatives.

>

> We've seen the problems this industry has created elsewhere. Why would we let the same thing happen here?



Gas submission 124
>
> Please put in place a permanent ban on all new fossil fuel developments in Victoria, including unconventional gas.
>
> Thanks,
>
> James.





